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Board Memo 035-2021: MPOO Revised Criteria USPS Final Decision

Executive Board, 

NAPS HQ had a briefing regarding the USPS proposal to revise the Manager, Post 
Office Operations (MPOO) criteria.  Attached, is the USPS response after NAPS 
provided its recommendation.  

Please share the attached with our membership. This memo and attachment will 
also be posted on the NAPS website. 

Thank you and be safe. 
























